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Correction.
Owing to a printer's error in the 18th Annual Report, by

which a single figure las been left out of one line and inserted in
the line above, the Auxiliary of Lancaster is credited
with $191.00 instead of S91.00 and the Auxiliaryof Lochiel, Glen-
garry Presbytery, las apparently contributed only $16 during
the past year. This should 1e $116, a sum that certainly
reflects credit on its menibers. Stich a niistake is to be regretted,
but in a report of over two hundred pages, with many col-
umns of figures, it is scarcely possible to avoid occasional error.

FOREIGN DEPARTMENT.
Missionaries on Furlough.

The members and friends of our Society will learn with satis-
faction that Miss Jamieson las arrived safely in C anada. On
her way to Quebec she visited Toronto, and the Board had the
pleasure of welcoming her at the regular meeting, May 22nd.
While Miss Jamieson appears to be far from strong, the know-
ledge that the fever, from which she las been s uffering almost
continuously for the past two years, las entirely disappeared,
and that her general health is steadily improving, is a matter of
thankfulness. Mr. Jamieson and family remained in San Fran.
cisco, and, in a letter received a few days ago, from Mrs. Jamie.
son, we are inforined that Le is rapidly regaining his usual
health.

Rev. J. Wilkie nd Mrs. Wilkie, with little Bessie ; also
Rev. J. F. Campbell and Mrs. Campbell, arrived a few weeks
ago. At present, ,v r. and Mrs. Wilkie are in Toronto, while
Mr. and Mrs. Campbe il have spent soine time in the North-
West, visiting friendç'. We hope and pray that all our mission-
aries now at home, may enjoy to the itmost this resting time,
and that those who are ill, and broken down, inay recover
strength, and be enabled in God's good time to return again to
t he field.


